

3 1 AUG 2016

No. 1 The Terrace PO Box 5013 Wellington 6145 New Zealand T+64 4 496 2000

Mr Robert Gourdie fyi-request-4247-bf45ff06@requests.fyi.org.nz

Ref: H201603276

Dear Mr Gourdie

Response to your request for official information

Thank you for your request of 13 August 2016 under the Official Information Act 1982 asking:

'Please advise how many Wellington Birth Hub postcards* have been received by yourselves since 01 May 2016 and the date of this request.

*Being pre-printed postcards addressed to: Hon Dr Jonathan Coleman The Minister of Health FREEPOST Parliament Private Bag 18 888 Parliament Buildings Wellington 6160'

The answer to this request is none, because correspondence addressed to the Minister of Health is sent to the Minister not the Ministry of Health. I understand that the Minister has received a similar request from you regarding this matter and will respond in due course.

Yours sincerely

Jacinda Lean General Manager

Ministerial, Executive and Government Services

Office of the Director-General of Health